
What’s Happening Here?
Improve Safety Create Slower, Safer Turns

Improve Pedestrian Space Shorten Crossing Distances

NYC DOT will implement pedestrian safety improvements at the  
intersection of Broadway, Lafayette Ave. and Patchen Ave.:

•	 Close Patchen Ave. slip lane and convert into pedestrian space

•	 Add turn and through travel lanes on Lafayette Ave. at Kossuth Pl. and Patchen Ave.

•	 Widen Kossuth Pl. slip lane to accommodate two travel lanes

•	 Upgrade all crosswalks to high visibility crosswalks

•	 Upgrade all pedestrian ramps to ADA compliance 

Implementation starts May 2021

 Existing: 
 Broadway, Lafayette Ave. and Patchen Ave. 

 Proposed: 
 Diagram of Broadway,  
 Lafayette Ave.  
 and Patchen Ave.  

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Brooklyn Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 646.892.1350 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews
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